
To apply for a place in Nursery, please email 
office@blackwell.worcs.sch.uk and apply before January 15th. 
(This is all children being admitted for the upcoming school year)

To apply for a place in school, please visit 
www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions and apply online before January 15th.
(This is for children who are four years of age before August 31st)

Parent comments.... “…thank you, as always to all the staff 
who continue to keep BFS the caring, 
friendly and forward thinking school it 
has been for the past 8 years that we 
have been fortunate enough to have 
three children with you…”

“…what a difference you have 
made to our son with your 
dedication, love and kindness…”

“…super progress, lasting 
friendships and a well developed 
love of learning as well as 
being instilled with a sense of 
independence and self assurance…”

“…could not be happier with the 
teaching and learning…”

“…the school is a really special 
place…”

On behalf of the PFTA at Blackwell First School, I welcome you to this thriving village First 
School on the edges of Bromsgrove. If you would like a school that offers a balance of 
nurture, outdoor provision and excellent learning, visit the website blackwellfirstschool.com 
to find out more. 

As the Chair of the PFTA, I am thrilled with the education my children receive at the school 
and thoroughly recommend our school to you.

Best wishes,
PFTA Chair

BLACKWELL FIRST SCHOOL 
ADMISSIONS FOR SCHOOL 

AND NURSERY

St Catherine's Road
Blackwell

Worcestershire
B60 1BN

T: 0121 445 1622

…all staff members are friendly, 
caring and go above and beyond to 
look after the children…”

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schooladmissions
http://www.blackwellfirstschool.com

